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Kyndryl Japan Relocation of Head Quarter Office

Dear suppliers,

We would like to express our appreciation for their continuous support during the past year.

We also extend our very best wishes for a New Year.

Today, Kyndryl Japan KK would like to announce the relocation of its local headquarters to the
Roppongi Hills Mori Tower in central Tokyo’s Roppongi District. The relocation will take place from
January 29, 2024.

We believe that "people" are the core of our value. The new offices will create a physical home for
Kyndryl Japan's employees and be an important venue with Kyndryl's customers and alliance
partners. In our new headquarters, we will provide a space for co-creation with our customers and
partners, and a place to experience our solutions through demonstrations. With those, we want to
try to realize our mission, “The heart of progress”, together with our customers and partners, and
contribute to Japan society’s growth and success..

We look forward to working with you in the future continuously.
Sincerely yours
January 2024

Kyndryl Japan KK
President Takashi Uesaka

New address: Roppongi Hills Mori Tower 43F, 6-10-1 Roppongi, Minato-ku, Tokyo 106-6143,
Japan

Telephone number: 03-6737-0000 (Representative)

Date of commencement of operations: January 29, 2024 (Monday)

*But some space will continuously being under constructions by the end of Feb in plan. So we'll

welcome to invite our customer & partners since March.
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